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Webster Avenue Water Main Repairs Will Interrupt Water Service 

 

City of Yakima water service customers along one section of Webster Avenue will experience a 
temporary outage of domestic water service tomorrow, Thursday, April 23rd. 
 
City water crews will be repairing a water main on Webster Avenue between South 32nd Avenue 
and South 34th Avenue on Thursday. Customers in that area will experience the temporary 
water outage tomorrow between the hours of 7:00 am and 3:30 pm, or until the repair is 
complete. 
 
As always, the schedule for this type of project is subject to change dependent on weather, 
equipment failure, and emergencies. 
 
For more information about the project, contact Water Distribution Supervisor Emilio Lopez at 
575-6196. 


